
 

TMX Equities Announces Approval of 
2019 Enhancements to Market on Close 
Facility 
 
TMX Equities is pleased to announce we have received regulatory approval from the Ontario 
Securities Commission (OSC) to implement proposed changes to the Toronto Stock Exchange 
(TSX) Market on Close (MOC) facility.  Approvals are still pending for similar changes to the 
TSX Venture Exchange (TSXV) Market on Close (MOC) facility. 
 
As previously announced in Equities Trading Notice​ ​2018-034​ and further detailed in Equities 
Trading Notice​ ​2018-035​, this change will introduce a new Closing Offset “CO” order type and to 
allow Dark Limit orders resting in the regular TSX / TSXV order book to participate in the closing 
auction process. 
 
This functionality has been available in GTE since December 7, 2018 for testing. 
Implementation of the proposed changes for both TSX and TSXV is expected in early Q2 2019.  
 
A subsequent notice will be issued announcing the confirmed Production deployment date. 
For more information regarding this notice, please contact the Account Management Team.  
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